
WARNING
LAUREL HOUSE SURGERY PATIENT CAR PARK NOTICE

The patient car park situated on the corner of Albert Road and Marmion Street is now warden 
controlled, 24 hours 7 days a week.  

All patients using the car park whilst visiting the surgery are permitted 90 minutes free parking. 
Patients must submit their car registration details into the kiosk (by stairs) each time they visit the 

surgery.  

Failure to comply with the parking conditions will result in a £100 charge notice. 

The parking restrictions are in place via the below private company and not the 
responsibility of Laurel House Surgery:

National Parking Control
www.nationalparkingcontrol.co.uk

0330 111 5888

http://www.nationalparkingcontrol.co.uk/
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